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REGULAR SESSION OF THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

HUNTINGTON COUNTY, INDIANA, TUESDAY, MAY 14, 2024 
 

IN ATTENDANCE:  Commissioner Tom Wall; Commissioner Terry Stoffel; Commissioner Rob Miller; Stefanie Barrioz, 
HR Director; Jill Landrum, Auditor; Bridgett Burkhart, Office Manager 
 
The following people attended virtually using Zoom:  Kim Hostetler, DCD Director, and numerous people attended the 
meeting virtually.    
 
Many community members attended the meeting.   
 
IN THE MATTER OF DISCUSSION) 
 Solar projects 
The Commissioners listened to the concerns of Huntington County residents regarding the proposed solar projects – both in 
favor and in opposition.  Many people shared recommendations related to setbacks, buffers, and other items they would like 
the Commissioners to consider.  Bob Bolen provided literature for the Commissioners and Plan Commission to review.   
 
Several people spoke who were in favor of the solar projects and would like the Commissioners to consider their stance as 
well.   
 
Treena Roudebush, representing EDF Renewables (Paddlefish and Bowfin projects) stated that she is willing to talk about 
protections they put in place and that they can craft projects to meet ordinance requirements.   
 
The Commissioners stated that they will continue to work with the land-use attorney on this matter.   

 
 
 
                                          
Tom Wall   

 
 

       
 Rob Miller 

 
ATTEST: 
             
_______________________________   Terry Stoffel 
Jill M. Landrum, Auditor 
       BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
       HUNTINGTON COUNTY, INDIANA 
 
A signed copy of these approved minutes is available by request in the Huntington County Commissioners’ Office at 201 N. 
Jefferson St. or by calling (260) 358-4822. 
 


